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August 9, 2023

Dear Kingsbury Families,

My name is Lissie Antos and it is my pleasure to serve a second year as the Kingsbury
Parent Teacher Association President. Our school will face changes this year as we
become an ELOP (Extended Learning Opportunity Program) site and welcome our new
Principal, Mrs. Kanoti, and new Assistant Principal, Mrs. Camper. Your participation is
as important as ever and I invite you to get involved in any way you can!

The PTA Executive Board is elected each April by our members. This year’s board is as
follows: President - Lissie Antos, Vice President - Jerusha Faragher,, Treasurer -
Michael Miranda, Secretary - Crystal Colbert, Auditor - Haleh Bahrami, and Historian
- Xochitl Garcia. We also have a Parliamentarian - Reanne Monson, Membership
Coordinator - Sharon Snowball and a Teacher Representative - Alexys Moretti. We
hope you will attend our first association meeting on August 22nd.

It is easy to become a member of the PTA! Once again, we are accepting memberships
through TOTEM online. Whether you are new or returning, we welcome you and thank
you for your support! Look for more information about our Membership Kickoff in the
coming weeks. Join using this link or the QR code below.
https://jointotem.com/ca/redlands/kingsbury-elementary-pta

Please follow us on social media! We have a Facebook page
(https://www.facebook.com/groups/kingsburypta) and an Instagram account,
@kingsburyptabears.

Here’s to another wonderful school year! Please reach out if you have any questions or
would like more information about who we are and what we do!

Sincerely,

Lissie Antos
Kingsbury PTA President Join the PTA here!

https://jointotem.com/ca/redlands/kingsbury-elementary-pta
https://www.facebook.com/groups/kingsburypta

